
 

 

Transportation Committee Meeting 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

A Transportation Committee meeting has been scheduled for Monday, February 

23, 2015, 6:30 P.M. at the Board office.   

 

We will be meeting with representatives of the Department of Transportation 

regarding proposed traffic calming measures on 21
st
 Street between Queens Plaza 

North and Hoyt Avenue South.  

 

Please contact the Board office if you plan on attending.  

 

*Please note you must enter the building from the side entrance on 46
th

 Street.  

You will see the address 22-02  46 Street. 

 

 


